
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 3:31 PM 
To:  
Subject: HP22-001, HP22-002 
 
Mr. Randall, 
 
This is in response to your message regarding the SCS Carbon Transport LLC 
docket, HP22-001, and the Navigator Heartland Greenway, LLC docket, HP22-
002.  
 
These dockets are currently under review and being processed by commission staff 
with their expert witnesses, intervenors in the docket, and my fellow 
commissioners and me.  
 
This Pipeline Siting Information Guide may be helpful in understand the 
processing of dockets such as this.  
 
Since commissioners have a decision-making role in docket matters, any 
communication with us about an open or imminent docket must be done in an open 
forum, such as a public meeting or hearing, with notice given to all parties or made 
available via the docket. Thus, your message and my response will be posted under 
Comments and Responses in the dockets. 
 
Thank you for sharing your view. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




